
Just like you, we are gearing up for Child
Abuse Prevention Month! Be sure to add
your events to our online calendar. 

If you need pinwheels, yard signs, lapel pins,
or magnets, order them through our online
order form soon. Email Heather Jones if you
have any questions.

Tune In
If you missed our latest Pinwheel Podcast interview
with Brevard Family Partnership President & CEO
Phil Scarpelli, check it out wherever you enjoy
podcasts or stream it online.

Share Your Success
We will be holding a webinar next month
showcasing a few partners’ successful
2022 campaigns.

If you’d like to present to the group about
a successful event or activity your team
did last year, please email Kim Garcia.

Prepare for Pinwheel Season
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